
 
 

 

 

 

2 May 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

 

I hope this letter finds you well. I wanted to take a moment to express my sincere gratitude for your unwavering 

support throughout this academic year. Your dedication and involvement in your child's education, both at home 

and in school, have undoubtedly played a significant role in their progress and achievements. 

 

As we approach the culmination of the academic year and the upcoming GCSE examinations, I am optimistic that 

the efforts invested by both your child and our school community will yield commendable outcomes. 

 

I am pleased to share some exciting news regarding the upcoming prom event on the 28th June 2024. Recognising 

the importance of this memorable occasion in the lives of our students, we have been diligently working to make it 

more accessible and inclusive for all. Through collaborative efforts, we have successfully managed to reduce the 

price of prom tickets from £50 to just £15 per ticket. Additionally, for students who have completed their prom 

passport, entry to the event will be entirely free of charge. 

 

We understand that financial constraints can sometimes pose challenges for families, especially when it comes to 

extracurricular events like prom. Therefore, I want to reassure you that if any family is facing difficulties in 

purchasing tickets or acquiring attire for the occasion, Mr. Powell and Mrs. Rittenberg are available to provide 

assistance and support. 

 

It is our firm belief that every student deserves the opportunity to partake in this once-in-a-lifetime school event, 

regardless of their circumstances. Your child's participation in the prom will not only serve as a celebratory 

milestone but also as a testament to the inclusive and supportive ethos of our school community. 

 

Thank you once again for your continued trust and partnership. Together, we can ensure that every student's 

journey at our school is enriched with memorable experiences and opportunities for growth. 

 

Regards, 

 

 
Mr. Powell 

Head of Year 11 

 


